-

From: 7000 Acres [ -

Sent: 27 February 2024 09:33
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Deadline 5 submission
Attachments: BESS Video.mp4

Good morning,

Please accept this email submission from the 7000 acres group, due to issues with the web page.
Thanks.

"This short video clip is from a visit to a 50MW BESS. The true dB
rating is not known but the sound is clearly unreasonable for a quiet
rural village setting.

High noise levels are during charging and discharging, when maximum
cooling is required, this is an unacceptable noise issue for local
residents.

This level of nuisance needs to be fully understood before many times
this is deployed here."





